
Nancy Spain 
 

I oppose the CAFO rules as drafted and agree with the comments of Okanogan, Thurston and
Yakima County Farm Bureau.
We should be working with those that raise livestock on a small scale which provides locally
scorched food.
Applying the proposed CAFO standards to small operations would be devasting!!! and also effect
food security. Please oppose this measure. Thank you.....Nancy Spain


